
Tanglewood Pre-K Information  

2025-2026 

Tanglewood currently has two PK classrooms.  We have one certified PK teacher and one 

teacher assistant per classroom.  We are thrilled to offer this full-time program to our 

Tanglewood students.  The current hours for FWISD PK are 7:50 a.m. to 3:05 p.m.  The 

guidelines for FWISD PK are listed below along with information about registration. 

Your child must be at least 4-years old on or before September 1, 2025 to enter Pre-K. 

The federal government prioritizes Pre-K students using the following criteria: 

 

     - Unable to speak and comprehend English 

     - Economically or educationally disadvantaged 

     - Homeless 

     - The dependent of an active duty member of the armed forces of the United States 

     - Child has ever been in the conservatorship of the Department of Family and Protective        

 Services. 

 

If your child does not meet the federal qualifying guidelines above, he or she is designated as a 

Universal Pre-K (UPK) student.   

Registration for Tanglewood PK is done online through the FWISD Parent Portal website.  

Registration will open on April 1st, 2025 at 7:00 a.m..  Once online registration is complete, we 

will follow FWISD policy for prioritizing enrollment: 

 

1. Non-UPK students who reside in the Tanglewood attendance zone are enrolled. 

2. UPK students who reside in the Tanglewood attendance zone are enrolled. 

 

Our PK classes will fill with students residing in our attendance zone.  There is no transfer waitlist for 

Tanglewood PK for the 2025-2026 school year.  Parents will be notified regarding acceptance to PK on 

April 29, 2025. 

 

It is important to register early as we will use the date and time stamp in the registration system to 

prioritize students in each of the groups numbered above. 

 

Please contact the school office at 817.814.5900 with any questions.   


